

Контрольная работа №10 по теме

«В здоровом теле- здоровый дух»

MODULAR TEST - 10

I. Fill in: have, feel, wash with, non-profit

1.charity
2.exhausted
3.cold water
4.stomachache

II. Complete the sentences with the words from the box below.

ambulance doctor's fever exhausted ankle

1. If you break your leg, you should call for an
2. If you have a high, you should put a cold pack on your forehead.
3. Sally, don't forget your appointment at 5 pm .
4. What's up?-Oh, I've twisted my
5. I feel so - You should lie down and get some rest.

III. Choose the correct item.

1. I've cooked this cake **myself \ yourself \ himself**.
2. My Dad built our house **myself \ himself \ ourselves**.
3. You should plan your life **myself \ ourselves \ yourself**.
4. My grandparents grow vegetables **yourselves \ ourselves \ themselves**.
5. When my sister was making a pudding she burned **myself \ herself \ yourself**.

IV. Complete the sentences with reflexive pronouns.

1. Can you do many things _____?
2. Do you believe in _____?

3. Did the pupils answer all the questions _____?
4. Did you make the dress _____.

V. Translate the sentences from Russian into English

1. Что произошло?
2. Ощущать головную боль
3. Удариться спиной
4. С тобой всё в порядке?

VI. Put the words in the correct order and write full sentences.

1. practice/I/go/Can/tomorrow/basketball/to?
2. feel/How/will/long/I/this/like?
3. is/the/matter/What?
4. new/A/to/girl/our/came/school.

VII. Choose the odd word out.

1. cut, break, sprain, wrist, hurt
2. myself, itself, yourself, ourselves, himself
3. hospital, patient, operate, assistance, emergency
4. gossip, stressful, hurtful, daily, mean

VIII. Fill in the gaps with the correct words: APART \ OUT WITH \ BEHIND.

1. Have you fallen Mary? She didn't talk to you this morning.

2. Our car is falling We should replace it soon.- Yes, it's really old.
3. There's something wrong with David. He's falling with his work.

IX. Read the text. Answer the questions.

Medicine in the past – treating headaches



People have always had headaches. They are a common health problem that people have all over the world. In some cultures people use special herbs. For example, Native American Indians use plants which contain a chemical found in aspirins. But today, most people in the developed world take a tablet to treat a headache – aspirin, for example. In the past, however, people didn't use to have tablets, so what did they use to do?

Many years ago, headaches were treated in all kinds of ways – and some of the treatments might be hard for us to believe in the twenty-first century! Thousands of years ago, for example, medicine men used to make holes in the heads of people with headaches, because they believed this would let the headache out. This may seem very cruel to us, but in those days people believed this treatment would make their headache go away.

In ancient Egypt, medicine men had a different way of treating headaches. They used to tie a ceramic crocodile, which was filled with herbs, to the head of the patient. The reasons for this are not clear to us today.

In the Middle Ages, there were no hospitals and only people who were rich could afford to go to doctors. But the people that did go to doctors were usually treated with leeches (пиявки) – small, black creatures that suck blood. They were put on the patient's body near the place where the pain was. For people who had headaches, the leech was usually put on the neck.

These treatments were probably quite painful, and they may seem very strange to us now. Just imagine what dentists used to do to people that had toothache!

1. What do Native American Indians use to treat a headache?

.....

2. Why did medicine men use to make holes in the heads of the people with headaches in the past?

3. Which method did medicine men use in ancient Egypt?

.....

4. Who could afford to go to doctors in the Middle Ages?

.....